
REOPENING PLAN
Cohort schedules

Holy Cross High School, through the creation of several task forces, has prepared to safely resume on-campus 
instruction in September. Our plan implements a hybrid model and an all-remote option for families to elect 
the best way for their child to continue their education at Holy Cross. Our reopening plan is available on our 
website; below is a quick reference for understanding cohort schedules.

Visit www.holycrosshs.org/reopening for more detailed information

THINGS TO KNOW:
• Students opting for all-remote instruction can transition to the hybrid model at the end of the first quarter. 
• Students opting for the all-remote model do not need to log in for homeroom or wear a uniform 
• Parents/Guardians should regularly check their school email for important school communications. 
• Students working remotely in all cohorts must follow their schedule and submit work to be marked as “online present”. 
• CDC and NYSDOH protocols will be strictly enforced.

Students participating  
in the hybrid model

Students participating  
in the all-remote model

Cohort A 

Students in Cohort A attend class 
on campus on Days 1, 3, 5 of the 
cycle

Cohort B 

Students in Cohort B attend class 
on campus on Days 2, 4, 6 of the 
cycle

Cohort C 

Students in Cohort C stream into 
live class sessions using Google 
Meet on Days 1, 3, 5 of the cycle

Cohort D 

Students in Cohort D stream into 
live class sessions using Google 
Meet on Days 2, 4, 6 of the cycle

On all other days, 
students must follow their 

schedule and complete 
lessons, assignments, and 

activities in Google 
Classroom 
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